Pension Plan ¢ Benefit Plan

July 2021

Notice to all Plan Members — Coronavirus - COVID-19 — Information

As we head into Step 3 of *British Columbia’s restart program, we wish to remind you
masks are still required should you attend our office. We continue to follow all safety
protocols.

We hope everyone remains safe and enjoys the long-awaited summer festivities.
*Step 4 in September is just around the corner.

As always, the Plan office is here to answer any questions regarding your benefits and
would encourage you to contact our office directly.

rely,

L
Kelly Nicholson

Plah Administrator
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